
GSA  Contractor  Assistance
Visits  to  Include  Labor
Category  Qualifications
Review

Baker Tilly has posted an article and video on
several  changes  the  U.S.  General  Services
Administration  has  announced  for  the
Contractor Assistance Visits (CAVs) performed
by its Industrial Operations Analysts (IOAs).

On its website, Baker Tilly says that what amounts to perhaps
the biggest change yet, IOAs will review task orders issued
under GSA professional services contracts to ensure that the
resources performing work on GSA orders meet minimum labor
category qualifications, was announced in the fall 2014 issue
of “GSA Steps.”

“While this announcement serves as specific notice to GSA
Schedule contractors to pay credence to the way the price,
sell, and staff their projects, it also speaks to a broader
trend that all professional services contractors should be
aware of:  the Government is paying close attention to the
services  that  it  buys,  and  the  Government’s  enforcement
community  is  focusing  in  on  the  qualifications  of  the
resources providing those services as well as the pricing of
those services,” the firm says on its website.

Read the article and watch the video.
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